Cherry Hill High School West General Membership PTA Meeting April 18, 2018 7:00 PM

Meeting called to order by President Jackie Caputo, at 7:04 PM

Dr. Kwami Morton, Principal and Ms. Karen Leonard, PTA Treasurer were not present and reports not given on their behalf

Pres. Jackie Caputo reported that Project Graduation BINGO night forms have not been sent to State because it is unknown who has them at this time -they have not been signed by Ms. Caputo and cannot be submitted until she signs them as PTA President. Lynne K. From PG will need to follow up with Jackie C.

Guest Speak, Latin Teacher from CHHS East, Ms. Nora Smaldore presented at tonight's meeting about SAT, PSAT, and ACT testing reviews and college essay writing review classes will be offered this Summer at CHHSE. Discounted cost if register before June 1st. Dates for classes are:

- 7/30 Monday through Thursday 9-12, 1-4, and 5-8
- 8/6 Monday through Thursday same hours as above
- Email: nsmaldore@chclc.org if interested.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM by President Jackie Caputo. Next General Membership PTA Meeting to be held Monday, June 4, 2018 at 7:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristi C. Paulson, Recording Secretary 2017-2018